
Hill Country Village Calls for Service 
 

 

 

Calls of Interest 

 

Offense:  Recovered Stolen Vehicle   

Date:  04/06/2021  

Time:  11:00 pm 

Location: 15300 San Pedro  

Details: HCVPD Officer was conducting business patrols and observed vehicle parked at location. The officer 

checked the registration and the vehicle came back stolen out of San Antonio. Owner was contacted but was 

unable to come pick up vehicle. Vehicle was towed. HCVPD CID will follow up on Recovery. 

 

Offense: Theft / Vehicle 

Date:  14100 San Pedro 

Time:  10:00 pm 

Location: 14100 San Pedro 

Details: On the above date and time, an International box truck was stolen from the location. On April 13th, the 

truck was recovered by Balconies Height and five people were being questioned. One person was charged with 

UUMV / Theft of vehicle. The vehicle was processed for fingerprints and then sent to Texas Towing.  

 

Offense: Disturbance 

Date:  04/16/21 

Time: 8:50 pm 

Location: 16200 Hidden View 

Details: HCVPD officer was dispatched to the 16200 Blk. For a disturbance. Upon Arrival the officer contacted 

the owner of the house who stated that she allowed a young male to stay at the location but learned that he was 

abusing drugs and did not want him at her home any longer. HCVPD Officer did contact the young male and 

advised him that the owner did not want him there any longer and he needed to come back the house during 

daytime hours to get his things.  

 

Just a reminder from your Crime Prevention Section 

 

If you would like a home inspection from our Crime Prevention officer, please call City Hall and ask for 

Sergeant Ben Richard to schedule an appointment.  

If you need fingerprint cards taken you can have them done at City Hall during normal business hours. 

Please remember the primary way to get a hold of the on-duty HCVPD Officer is through The Bexar County 

Sheriff's Dispatcher at 210-335-6000 

Please feel free to forward this e-mail to anyone you feel may be interested. Residents may sign up for e-mail 

updates at http://www.hcv.org/emailsubscribe.htm or by clicking the icon at the top of the main page at 

http://www.hcv.org. Your e-mail address is kept confidential and is not shared with anyone. 

 

Chief Frank Morales 


